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Dear Secretary of State for the sake of such an important site; reconsider and amend the Development consent
Order to embrace the findings of UNESCO giving to the site the respect it deserves as a major World Héritage
Site.

You have a once in a millenium chance to do something that future generations can be proud of. Or risk the
opposite.

Regards Roger Downe





